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October 4, 1995
.

&

'Mr..E. Kraf't
- Site Vice President
Quad. Cities Station
Commonwealth Edison Company
22710 206th Avenue North
Cordova, IL 61242

= Dear Mr. Kraft:

>During a recent-inspection, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission was not
able to ascertain whether a quality contro1' inspector at the Quad Cities
Station met the requirements of ANSI N45.2.6-1978, " Qualifications of
Inspection, Examination, and Testing Personnel for Nuclear Power Plants," due
to _ incomplete documentation associated with the inspector's' certification.
Details of this matter are provided for your review and followup.

We request that the results of your review and disposition of this matter be
- submitted to Region III within 60 days of the date of this letter. We also
request that your response contain no personal privacy, proprietary, or
safeguards 'information so it can be released to the public and placed in the
NRC Public Document Room. If necessary, such information shall be contained
in a separate attachment which will be withheld from public disclosure. The
affidavit. required by.10 CFR Part 2.790(b) must accompany your response if
proprietary information is included.

The enclosure to this letter should be controlled, and distribution limited to
personne1'with a "need to know" until your investigation of the matter has
been completed and reviewed by NRC Region III. The enclosure to this letter
is considered Exempt from Public Disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR

- Part 2.790(a). However, a copy of this letter, excluding the enclosure, will
be placed in the NRC Public Document Room. -
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The response requested by this letter and the accompanying enclosure are not
subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as
required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.
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E.. Kraft: 2 october 4, 1995
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Your cooperation with us is appreciated. We will gladly discuss any questions
you have concerning this information..

<

1 -- Sincerely, _
,

/s/ R. N. Gardner
e Ronald N. Gardner, lChief-
'

Engineering Specialists Branch 2

' Docket No. 50-254;
'

Docket No. 50-265-

? Enclosure:~ Details (Enclosure Contains
10 CFR 2.790(a) Information)

'

cc w/o encl: J. C. Brons, Vice President,
; Nuclear Support
; J. S. Perry, Vice President,

BWR Operations<

L. W. Pearce, Station Manager
N. Chrissotimos, Regulatory-

Assurance Supervisor.

D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory
Services Manager'

Richard Hubbard
'

Nathan Schloss, Economist
Office of the Attorney General

State Liaison Officer
; Chairman, Illinois Commerce Commission
' J. R. Bull, Vice President, General' &

Transmission, MidAmerican Energy Company.

Distribution w/o encl:
. Docket File.-, DRP W. Axelson, RIII

'

PUBLICi!E-OlJ RIII'PRR LPM, NRR
OC/LFDCB SRIs, Quad Cities,<

DRS Dresden, LaSalle3
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